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May 23, 1983 

Mr. Tom Kent 

211 Richards Street 

Iowa City, Iowa 52240 

Dear Mr. Kent, 

Enclosed is an account of a male Cerulean Warbler that I observed at 

Stone Park State Park. If you have any questions, let me know. 

Sincerely, 

David Ewert 

Assistant Director for 

Science and Stewardship 
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